
Enjoy

Back to the Moon For Good
at the

University of Rhode Island Planetarium

on Saturday, August 12, 2017 at 6:00 P.M.

Contact: Francine Jackson: 401-527-5558

It’s been over 48 years since humans have walked on the
Moon. But, are there plans to go back? Should we? Could
we? How could his happen? Please join the URI Planetarium
as it plays this award-winning show about the possibility of
returning to our one and only natural satellite. Back to the
Moon for Good will be shown Saturday, August 12th, at
6:00 P.M.

This program, for the general audience, will be preceded by a short program on
light pollution,

Losing the Dark
and will be followed by a live segment showing

The Skies of the URI campus
an introduction to the night sky.

The University of Rhode Island Planetarium is available for programming for
schools and other organizations.

Contact: Francine Jackson: 401-527-5558


